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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Amber Cannon [ACannon@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 7:58 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Fanning; Bob Asher 
Subject: Martha AIK Federal #1 
Attachments: MarthaAIKFederal1_426558-426559.pdf 

Mike, 

The following analytical results are for your review. The impacted soils were excavated and hauled to an NMOCD approved facility. If these results are 
acceptable, Yates would like to then request closure. 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

Martha AIK Federal #1 
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DRO . HP 
Comp-01.0 8/24/2011 Comp/Auger V ND ND 87.0 87.0 2590 

Comp-02.0 8/24/2011 Comp/Auger 2' ND ND 46.2 46.2 3460 

Comp-03.0 8/24/2011 Comp/Auger 3' ND ND 19.4 19.4 2920 

Site Ranking is Zero (0). Depth to Ground Water >100' (approx. 150', per NMOSE). 

All results are ppm. Chlorides results are for documentation. 

Thank you. 

Amber Cannon 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575)748-4111 
Cell: (575) 513-8799 
acannon@ yate spetroleum. com 
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